
 
I am a case manager who works with individuals with intellectual disabilities and brain injuries. I have also worked 
with them in the direct care capacity in the past.  I do not feel that the governor is being fair with the people that we 
serve and is actually taking the choice away from the individuals and there families.  The waiver program has 
always been about individual rights and choices.  I believe without the proper over site that many of our individuals 
who we currently serve who do not have a guardian or anyone else to watch out for them could fall through the 
cracks and being duel diagnosed could lead to potential hospitalizations where with all of there team involved those 
have been staved off in the past. 
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